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Police Accountability Board Closed Meeting 
Wednesday, May 18, 2022
6:00 – 7:00 pm
Zoom
______________________________________________________________________________
Agenda 
Business
1. Update from the Chief of Police

Chief Farrow shared about the UCDPD’s K9 unit, which currently includes one dog whose work includes mandated large-venue sweeps.

Chief Farrow updated the PAB on the new officer hires. Half of UCDPD sworn personnel now includes officers who are UC Davis alumni, who graduated in the last three years, and who are under the age of 24. 

Chief Farrow shared that the University of California Office of the President is auditing each campus’ complaint process. 

Chief Farrow provided an update on tiered response services. This will include exploring increased Aggie Host services and a new Community Service Officer classification, to address the need for services around facilities security. 

Chief Farrow also discussed recent legislation (AB 481) that will require disclosure of military-grade equipment. 

2. PAB Spring 2022 public meeting

The PAB hosted its Spring 2022 quarterly public meeting on Wednesday, May 18th, 4:00 – 5:00 pm via Zoom. Minutes from the PAB Winter 2022 Public Meeting can be found on the PAB meeting minutes page. 

Held each quarter during the regular academic year, the Police Accountability Board (PAB) public meetings provide opportunities for Davis and Sacramento campus community members and others, including people from the surrounding communities, to learn more about the board’s work and how to file complaints, and to raise concerns. The meeting is informal and follows an "office hour" format.

3. Campus Safety Oversight Committee update

The PAB discussed the UCDPD Interaction Survey. The UCDPD is working to report out on anonymous quantitative survey data. 

The PAB was invited to provide feedback on the University of California Vehicles, Uniforms and Equipment (VUE) workgroup’s draft guidelines and recommendations. 

4. PAB recruitment update						

With representatives terming out after August 2022, the PAB will recruit new representatives for Staff Assembly, Health Chapter and the Graduate Student Association. The PAB will also recruit to fill to two outstanding Student Life representative positions. 

5. Recent complaints and upcoming cases

Confidential information was shared about recent complaints submitted to the PAB and upcoming cases.

6. Other business							

The PAB discussed upcoming training opportunities.  

The PAB brainstormed a suggestion to develop an online campus safety module that would need to be completed and regularly renewed by UC Davis employees.  
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